
MINJERRIBAH MOORGUMPIN
ELDERS-IN-COUNCIL

ABORIGINAL CORPORATION

29ili August 2009

Senate Select Committee on

Regional and Remote Indigenous Communities

Dear Sir,

I, Margaret Iselin, President of the Minjerribah Moorgumpin Elders-in

Council, welcome the long awaited response to our Communities' needs from a

Government perspective.

As an Elder in our Community I look forward to the effectiveness of these issues

being a priority. Please find below the issues we would like attended to.

In our Community, I would like to see more traineeships, work programmes and more

work in beautifying OUf community.

I would love to see more job programmes to get our young people motivated.

[ thank you for asking for our input and I look forward to good results.

Yours Sincerely,

Aunty Margaret Iselin
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